Gill Cooper

From:

Sarah Castle

Sent:

22 January 2020 15:05

To:

Fiona Sutherland

Cc:

David Townsend; Gill Cooper

Subject:

FW: The Greenhouse Shirrell Heath

Attachments:

Scan_0015.pdf

Hi Fiona,

has just called and is concerned that we may be soon out of time to serve on the COU (by 13.2.2020). He does not recall or can find this email in his archive. has only just produced it. Could we aim to get the notice issued and served before the 13th.

Regards,

Sarah Castle

Principal Planning Officer (Enforcement)

Winchester City Council Colebrook Street Winchester SO23 9LJ

Tel: 01962 848504



www.winchester.gov.uk www.visitwinchester.co.uk





From:

@hotmail.com]

Sent: 22 January 2020 14:49

To: Sarah Castle

Subject: Re: The Greenhouse Shirrell Heath

Dear Sarah Castle.

I have been going through my paperwork and found the attached copy of an email which was supposedly sent to me 2/2/2010.

I have checked my email archives and there is no record of it received in my inbox.

has led us all to believe the caravan came on site at the end of December 2010 and occupation was from January 2011, which I always believed to be true. However in light of the attached email I am wondering if this is a true copy and it will be produced at a later date as evidence that the caravan is immune from enforcement

Having the benefit of this information may I suggest it would be prudent to serve an ENF before Feb 9th 2020

Kind regards

From: SCastle@winchester.gov.uk

Sent: 18 June 2019 13:39
To: @hotmail.com

Subject: RE: High Ridge Farm Hospital Road Shirrell Heath

Dear

Thank you for the update. I have spoken with Liz Marsden and she confirms that further information has been submitted.

Regards, **Sarah Castle**Principal Planning Officer (Enforcement)

Winchester City Council Colebrook Street Winchester SO23 9LJ

Tel: 01962 848504



www.winchester.gov.uk www.visitwinchester.co.uk





@gmail.com>

Fw: caravan move

2 messages

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

Hi

After much trawling have found this email.

From:

Cc:
Sent: Wed, 10 Feb 2010 at 12:40
Subject: caravan move
Hi hope you and are well. Just a note to let you know the caravan is arriving with you on saturday. My contact no is Regards

@gmail.com> Sat, Mar 10, 2018 at 8:23 AN @hotmail.com> Well done !!

The filing system does work !!

best wishes

ps I will contact WCC as we agreed later this week and will copy you in [Quoted text hidden]

